
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, March 12, 2024 
 
Auditor’s Office Releases Credit Card Skimmers Public Service Announcement Video 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Weights and Measures Department of the Fairfield County Auditor’s Office has 
released a public service announcement (PSA) highlighting how to spot skimmers at gas station pumps.  
 
In the video, Carter Corcoran, Weights and Measures Inspector, shows two different types of pumps and 
how to tell whether or not they are secure.  The video also contains information on what a credit card 
skimmer is and how they work.  
 
The video can be viewed here https://youtu.be/I47XOQ-22hw or on the Auditor’s Office social media 
accounts.  
 
For more information, contact rachel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.gov. 
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